





WELCOME TO HARROGATE GRAMMAR SCHOOL



Hello Year 6.

We are delighted to welcome you to Harrogate Grammar School. We hope that you are looking forward to joining us in September. We expect you are feeling very excited, but also a little nervous. You will find our school a friendly place, with lots of people to help answer your questions and help you find your way around.

Over the Summer term, we will be visiting you in your primary school and cannot wait to meet you. We would like to find out about your interests and answer any questions you have about starting secondary school.

We are looking forward to meeting you all very soon.





GRAMMAR SCHOOL











What to look forward to at HGS

9,10 & 11 July: Transition days

11 July: Parent/Carer information evening

13 July: Mini Sports morning

27,28 & 29 August: Summer school





